
A joint working group of External Affairs and CIDA has been established

to proceed with this work and to undertake preparations for the drafting of

the required new legislation . It is expected that this will be completed

within the next few months-and that the International Centre will be launched

shortly thereafter .

For further information please contact :

Working Group for the International Centre for
Human Rights and Democratic Developmen t

c/o Canadian International Development Agency
200 Promenade du Portage

Hull, Quebec
K1A 0G4
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